
   

 

 

 

 

8 February 2024/ 27 Rajab 1445 

   
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

 

RE: Year 11 Masterclasses during February half term 

 
Year 11 students have started the most challenging year of their education so far; as you are aware, in just a few 

months, they will be siting their GCSE examinations in a range of subjects. Good qualifications will ensure that students 

have the best chances to succeed in life after school, whether this is at further or higher education, training or 

employment. As part of our drive to ensure that students achieve their very best in all examinations, we are running 

a number of masterclasses during the half term break for all students in Year 11; these sessions are a fantastic 

opportunity to support your child in achieving his personal best.  

 

The schedule at the back of this letter shows the dates and times of all the masterclasses your son is expected to 

attend. For these masterclasses, your son is expected to: 

• Arrive in school no later than 8:50am every day. 

• Have the correct equipment for the masterclasses taking place on the day. 

• Demonstrate excellent conduct and attitude to learning during these sessions. 

Please note than lunch and refreshments will be provided for students.  

 

Please ensure that you have arrangements in place for your son to return home at the end of each day 15:30pm. 

 

In the unlikely event that we have to cancel a masterclass, we will contact you via a text message. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss K Tzoganakou 

Vice Principal  

 

 



   

 

 

Sunday 11/2 Monday 12/2 Tuesday 13/2

9:00 - 10:45 Session 1 Science, all students Maths, all students English, all students

10:45 - 11:00

11:00 - 12:00 Session 1 Science, all students Maths, all students English, all students

12:00 - 12:30

12:30 - 13:30 Session 2
French, Arabic and 

Urdu - all students

Geography & History, all 

students
RE, all students

13:30 - 13:50

13:50 - 15:30 Session 2
French, Arabic and 

Urdu - all students

Geography & History, all 

students
RE, all students

Saturday tuition will take place as normal on Saturday 10th February. There is no Saturday tuition on 

Saturday 17th February.

February Half term Revision

Break

Lunch

Break/Prayer


